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28th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Re. Harvest  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 3 has been incredibly busy preparing for our Harvest service on Friday 6th October. The children have 
worked hard and put together various acts to perform throughout the service.  
 
As year 3 are leading our Harvest service this year, we would like to invite year 3 parents, family and friends 
to come in and watch the children perform their various acts.   
 
The service will start at 2.30pm so parents, family and friends are welcome from 2.20 pm.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on this occasion.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss S L Cartwright  
Assistant Head (Years 3 and 4) 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


